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Announcements 
-Pastor Matt Lear


Opening Prayer 
-Elder Ben Tharp


“Angels We Have Heard On High”

“O Little Town of Bethlehem” Hymn #141 
“The Love of God” Hymn #67


Message:  “Gloria in Altissimus” 
        Text:  Luke 2:1-10 

-Pastor Matt Mancini


“How Deep The Father’s Love For Us” 

Hymn #137


Offering 

“Come, Thou Long-expected Jesus” 

Hymn #124


Deacon on Duty:    David Roberts

Wednesday's Thursday's - Young Adults
Mattson's (7pm) - Mattson's Hays/Lear (6:45pm) - McDonnel’s

Thursday’s
Juergen/Lagerstrom (6:30pm) - Juergen's    Ritter/Shalkowski (7pm) - Frenn’s 
Fontenot/McDonnel (7pm) - Fontenot’s         Vickers/Priestley (7pm) - Mancini's

Sign-up at www.katybible.org

Small Groups - On Break  
Dec. 13th – Jan 3rd

         Find an opportunity to serve!  
 

Carriage Inn Sun. Service: David Edson  
 

Greeters: P. Matt Lear  
 

Meal Assistance: Vickie Cottle  
 

Music Team: P. Matt Lear  
 

Nursery Workers: Cathy Smith  
 

Redecorate & Store Advent Deco.:     
  Melisa Lagerstrom

December 19th at 6:45pm 

Proud Pie - Bingo Night


Dec. 21st – Jan 4th  
Small Group on Break

Dec. 19th - Jan. 2n   On Break 
Tuesday Evening Bible Study  

James - “For the JOY”

Praise Factory is an 
interactive, hands-on 
opportunity for kids ages 
3-3rd grade.  Through fun 
games, Bible stories, 
memory verses, and 
hymns, we will seek to 
understand theological 
truths such as "How Can I    

 Know What God is Like?"  

 More details coming soon!

January 14th 
KBC Fellowship Luncheon

http://www.katybible.org
http://www.katybible.org
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SUNDAY SCHOOL (9:00am)
Adults:  	        Back of the Worship Center


7th - 12th:   	        P. Matt Lear.      Portable Building


4th - 6th Grade:       Adam Rathbun	           Library


1st - 3rd Grade: 	   	    Terry & Cathy Smith 

	 	 	  Middle of the Worship Center


Preschool:   	     Sara Pettit     		      Room 302


Nursery:	     Nikki Mancini	            Nursery Room


Newcomer’s Class:            
Sess. 5, “KBC Membership Covenant” 

	 	 	 	       -Elder Barry Hays

Kids - “Angels Spoke to Mary 
& Joseph”

Lk. 1:26-56; Matt. 1:18-24 

Students, and Adults - “The 
Spirit of Truth & Generosity”

Acts 4:32-37; 5:1-11



PRAYER UPDATES PRAYER UPDATESPRAYER UPDATES

Sharon Frenn - Be in prayer for Sharon, it 
appears that she suffered a stroke recently, 
and is recuperating at the hospital.  The 
doctors are giving hopeful news of a good 
recovery.  Praise God!  

  The doctors have prescribed rest for 
Sharon, so the family is asking that we not 
visit right now.  They are asking for text 
messages that her daughter Suzi can read to 
her, or you could call & leave her a voicemail 
too.  She would love the encouragement! 


Cathy Stamey (ICAN) - This year marks 
Cathy’s 17th year at ICAN, with the joy of 
watching 1st graders grow and mature over 
the years.

  It's break time, and I'm so thankful to have 
parent standby privileges for flights from here 
to Houston. I plan to depart on my Thursday 
evening (14th), flying through Honolulu with a 
few hours' stop to visit one of my brothers. 
My first flight looks very available. The 
availability for the nonstop flight from 
Honolulu to Atlanta (same day) looks a little 
questionable...praying not to get stuck in 
Honolulu...no, really!

  From there I plan to make a quick weekend 
stop to visit grandbabies in S. Carolina. 
Afterwards, I'll need to go back through 
Atlanta, then on to Houston with arrival 
hopefully Monday, Dec. 18. Thank you for 
praying for good flight connections and good 
opportunities to share Christ with others 
along the way!

  By the way, for my friends in the Houston 
area, I will need transportation to several 
appointments while I'm there, so please 
email to let me know if you're available to 
accompany me. I can share more information 
upon my arrival. 
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